
To whom this may concern, 

 

I am writing to confirm my disapproval of Nicola Roxon's Human Rights and Anti 

Discrimination Bill 2012.I also believe this to be in breach of our democractic right to 

freedom of speech in expressing our view/opinion/feelings regarding religion or politics or 

any other social issue. 

 

Kind regards and best wishes,Leslie Jones. 

 


